
Feedback: Gauteng DID: PMOG – Planned transfer of 

service and employees from DID to Department of Health 

Consultation 

The Office of the Premier and the Department of Infrastructure Development (DID) invited the PSA and 

other labour formations to a consultation process at Charlotte Maxeke Hospital to present the plan and 

progress of the transfer of services and employees from the DID to the Department of Health. The 

meeting did not achieve its purpose as the PSA informed the employer that it had jumped the gun and 

failed to use the lawful structure for consultation, which is the provincial chamber, known as the 

Coordinating Chamber for Provincial Gauteng Province (CCPGP). The PSA informed the employer that it 

must prepare correct documentation for consultation and meet the PSA in the CCPGP for discussion. 

 

Coordinating Chamber for Provincial Gauteng Province (CCPGP) meeting 

On 3 February 2025, a special CCPGP was convened to discuss the document presented by the 

employer. In the meeting, the PSA was clear that the document presented does not address the critical 

issues that affect members; it fails to identify workers who are affected; and it is not clear on what must be 

achieved after consultation. The employer was forced to go back and rework the document for 

presentation. The next special CCPGP meeting will  be convened on 14 February 2025. Members will be 

updated on developments. Once the document for consultation is ready, the PSA will begin to consult 

members at all affected institutions. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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